NOTICE:

Please pass this information on to the widest distribution as quickly as
you can.

Terry Bond.

Coordinator

Phone: 0417 027 579 Email: terrybondflc@gmail.com

NSW Free Flight Society Inc.

Postponed National Championships

Hello All,

We have been hit by the perfect storm. A double whammy if you would like to call it that.
Covid restrictions in Sydney and other states have raised the possibility of significant lock-
downs and future restrictions creating uncertainty for all attending.

Added to that is the excessive rainfall in the district with the AB field receiving more than
40mm of rain with more on the way. The roads into the field are passable but all fields are
unusable due to soft and boggy conditions.

Unfortunately the weather is against us and it will not be dry or solid enough to move off
the roads for a considerable time.

Covid is very uncertain and members and families must be given time to rearrange bookings
and travel arrangements.

It is planned to reschedule the championships to the school holidays in September 2021.
Dates proposed are 22-29 September, 2021.

Members will be refunded where necessary if the dates proposed do not suit. Emails to Roy
Summersby with bank details for a full refund to be processed.

Roy Summersby  Email: roydil32@optusnet.com.au

I apologise for the late notice and I hope you understand our predicament. Please pass this
information on to the widest distribution as quickly as you can.

Terry Bond
Coordinator




